
TOWN OF NEWBURGH WELCOMES NEW K-9 OFFICER OCHO 

 
New K-9 Officer Ocho (center) with K-9 Handler Police Officer Evan Longinott and Deputy Supervisor  

& Councilman Scott Manley at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall. 

 

A new K-9 Officer named Ocho was introduced at the April 14th Town of Newburgh Town Board 

Meeting at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall. 

 

During the meeting, the Town Board, supporters, and friends welcomed K-9 Officer Ocho to the 

Town of Newburgh Police Department with K-9 Handler Police Officer Evan Longinott on hand. 

 

K-9 Officer Ocho, welcome to the Town of Newburgh. 
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